Martin Law Hosts Annual Blood
Drive

Martin Law will sponsor a Blood Drive for the American Red
Cross on Tuesday, January 19, 2010 from 9 am — 3 pm. The Blood
Drive will take place on the 19th Floor of our building at
1818 Market Street, Philadelphia. Walk-ins are welcome or you
can sign up online to donate!
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